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May 19, 2025 

The Honorable Mike Johnson 

Speaker of the House 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Steve Scalise 

Majority Leader 
U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Tom Emmer 
Majority Whip 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Brett Guthrie 

House Energy and Commerce Chairman 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Speaker Johnson, Majority Leader Scalise, Majority Whip Emmer, and Chairman Guthrie, 

 

On behalf of the Center for LNG (CLNG), I am writing in support of H.Con.Res.14, the "One 
Big Beautiful Bill Act". CLNG supports the goal of growing U.S. LNG exports as they provide 
thousands of good-paying jobs here in the United States, and generate millions in tax revenue for 
federal, state, and local governments. LNG exports help to balance the trade deficit, grow our 
domestic natural gas supply, enhance domestic manufacturing capabilities, reduce global 
greenhouse gas emissions, and supply our allies and trading partners with a reliable and safe 
source of energy. 

The United States' role as the global leader in LNG exports continues to grow, and for the 
benefits of LNG to be fully realized, certainty in the permitting process is essential. We 
appreciate efforts to streamline permitting and reduce uncertainty to unlock more of the benefits 
of growing U.S. LNG exports. We look forward to working with Congressional leadership 
throughout the reconciliation process. 

Sincerely, 

 

Charlie Riedl 
Executive Director, Center for LNG 

900 17th St., NW, Suite 500 Washington, DC 20006 

Charlie.riedl@ngsa.org  
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